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President’s &
Salvo e,
Compatriots,

It is with a heavy heart that
I inform you that long time
member and friend, Ray
Boyce passed away on
December 21. Ray had
served as a chapter officer
and was recovering from a
automobile accident, we will
miss him.

We still have few members ,
who have not paid their
dues for 2011, please if you
intend to stay with the SAR
get those dues paid, see the
dues page in the letter.

Finally we have a conflict in
May with the Board of
Management Meeting in
Kissimee on May 14. the
Board meeting is on the
13/14 so we wil be adjusting
the May meeting date.

Take care,

Bob Donnahoo, President

Chapter Learns of George Washmgton

At the last Chapter
meeting, Sheila

Carr, past Vice
President General of
the Southern District,
DAR, was our guest
speaker. Sheila spoke [

B

to us about "His Excellency", George Washmgton the
picture above shows Bob Donnahoo presenting Sheila
with a gift for her efforts from the Chapter.

‘ May Conflict

We have again this year a conflict in May with the
annual meeting and BOM, we will need to adjust our

meeting to either May 7th or May 21.

Pearl Harbor Ceremony

On December 7th, members of the St. Lucie River
Chapter participated in ceremonies at the Veteran’s
Memorial in Port St. Lucie. Each year members go to
honor those, who were lost on that fatefull day in 1941.
We have added a photo montage to this issue of the
Whig of pictures taken at the USS Arizona Memorial
in Honolulu, we hope you enjoy the photos.




Flag Certificates

=

On the right is a picture of the Port St. Lucie Western
Regional Police Statioin, we presented a SAR Flag
Certificate to them in 2010. Flag Certificates are
presentable by any member to someone , who displays
the American Flag in the proper manner. They either take
the flag down at the end of each day or keep it lighted
during the dark hours, in either case it must be an
attractive display which is not being used for commercial
purposes, i.e. your local used car dealer with a American
Flag every 5 feet across the front of the lot. If you know
of someone, who is deserving this honor please contact us
so we can prepare a certificate, that you can present it to
your contact. Remember that anyone of you can preent a
certificate any where, even those you you who do not live
in St. Lucie or Martin County.

Calendar of Events

January 8- Regular Meeting. Manero’s, Palm City, 11:30 May- regular meeting is in conflict with the Board of

AM. Management and Annual Meeting in Kissimee we will

adjust our date to eliminate conflict.
January28/29- Board of Manaagement Meeting for

Florida Society, Kissimmee, all members are invited to
attend.

May- Battle of Pensacola

May 13-15 Annual Meeting of the florida society Kissimmee,
February 12- Regular Meeting, Manero’s, Palm City at Bl ALl Membeors ave invited to attend
11:30 AM. Program to be announced.

May 30 - Memorial Day colorguard events.
March 5- Last Naval Battle Celebration. Port Canaveral,

All members who would like to attend please contact. Hall ;94 st Annual Congress July 9 to 13th Winston Salem, NC
or Jay.

March 12- Regular Meeting Manero’s, Palm City, At 11:30 Whig Contact Information
AM. Speaker will be Hall Riediger with a power point
presentation of "A Place Beyond". Hall Riediger

, 1702 SW Nantucket Ave
March - St. Lucie County History Fair more information Port St. Lucie, Florida 34953-2425
later e-mail: allriedi42@bellsouth.net

Phone: (772) 336-0926

il 9- i ’ ity, At 11:30 s s ;
April 9- Regular Meeting Manero’s, Palm City, All submissions appreciated

AM. Law Enforcement Awards




Photos

A montage of pictures taken at the
U.S.S. Arizona Memorial National Park 7 »
Pearl Harbor. Honolulu, Ohau, Hawaii. -

Most of the pictures are at the Memorial
which sits in Pearl Harbor, it is a really

wonderful experience to visit it.




MINUTES
Dec. 11, 2010

Call to Order, Noon: Bob Donnahoo
Invocation: Richard Moser

Pledge of Allegiance: Jay Wise
Pledge to SAR: Phil Carr

Minutes to previous meeting approved by Jay Wise and seconded by Phil Carr.
There being a quorum; the meeting proceeded.

Guests present: Howard and Margorie Main, Penny Donnahoo, Helen Pattison, Sheila
Carr, Grace Woodburn, Marie Wade, and Pat Eisenhardt.

Members present: Richard Pattison, Jay Wise, Phil Carr, Bob Donnahoo, Chris Wade,
Bob Eisenhardt, Carl Dennis, Hall Riediger, Ray Moser, Richard Moser Stephen
Dillemuth, and Oscar Krachenbuehl.

1215 hours, meeting recessed for lunch.
1300 hours, returned to meeting.
Ray Boyece is in rehab and is looking forward to returning to the next meeting.

We received a letter from the PSL Police Department for our recognition of their
displaying the Flag.
Membership is currently at 63 members.

Up coming events:
Jan 8".- Regular meeting
Jan 28-29- BOM meeting ,Kissimmee F1. All are invited to attend.

Guest speaker: Sheila Carr.

Mrs. Carr was a last minute fill-in due to illness to Norma Rupert. Mrs. Carr spoke on

~ George Washington. It was informative and well done. Thank you Mrs. Carr for saving
the day.

50/50 was $ 13.00 dollars.
Guy’s Duck was $ 18.00 dollars

Next meeting: Jan 8. 2011 at Manero’s in Palm City

Benediction: Richard Moser
SAR Recessional Phil Carr

Richard B. Pattison
Secretary




Last Call

If you have changed your mind this
is the last call for membership in the
SAR. Even at this time you will
need to be reinstated. Please mail
checks to:

Hall Riediger
1702 SW Nantucket Ave
Port st. Lucie, F1 34953-2425

Regular Member $65
Life Member $35
Dual Member $35
Junior Member $5
Please cut on dotted line and submit with your check
Name
Address

If you are a regular member please submit $65,

Would you like to join the President Brigade? If so $
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2010/2012 Officers

President
Robert H. Donnahoo
732 SW Great Exuma Court
Port St. Lucie, FL 34986
(772) 336-9286

1st Vice President
Richard S. Massey
531 Natalie Drive
Port St. Lucie, FL 34952-7908
(772) 785-8844

2nd Vice President

Secretary

Richard B. Pattison
208 Liseron Way
Port St. Lucie, FL 34986
(772) 340-0049

Treasurer
H. Hall Riediger
1702 SW Nantucket Ave
Port St .Lucie, FL. 34953
(772) 336-0926

Chaplain
Douglas H. North
850 Damask Ave
Port St. Lucie, F134984

(772) 878-7804

Directors at Large

Royce E. Neil
151 SE Village Drive
Port St Lucie, FL 34952
(772) 337-3094

Jay F. Wise

2829 Rainbow Drive
Fort Pierce, FL 34981

(772) 466-1275

Sergeant at Arms

Jay F. Wise
2829 Rainbow Drive
Fort Pierce, FL 34981
(772) 466-1275

Registrar
Richard E. Moser
1788 Fallon Drive
Port St .Lucie, FL. 34983
(772) 878-5226

President's Brigade
Gold Medal
Robert Donnahoo, Jr.
Robert Donnahoo III

Hall Riediger
Jay Wise

Silver Medal
George Lambert

Bronze Medal
John Auld




